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Are you able to access the secure portal? 
Now is a good time to check that you can log in to the Summerfruit NZ secure portal. With export 
registration nearly open and the MRL/PHI charts about to be released, you need access to the portal. 
Remember that if you have forgotten your password to log in to the secure portal, you just need to 
select Forgotten password? from the log in screen and you will be emailed a new one. 

 
Export registration opening soon 
This year we are opening export registration on Saturday, 1 September for growers, packhouses and 
exporters. Currently we are updating the export materials as they become available and will let you 
know via Prunings as soon as they are ready. 

 
Registration with Korean Ministry of Food and Drug Safety for packhouses 
Packhouses may remember that two years ago they were required to register with the Korean 
Ministry of Food and Drug Safety. This registration must be renewed every two years. If you 
registered two years ago, you are due to renew your registration this year. If you are a new 
packhouse, you will need to register for the first time. Read more. 

 
Meetings 

22 August Board meeting Auckland 9am Fresh Direct, Mt Wellington 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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